
ADCM REPORT 

APRIL 5, 2022 

 

1. Attended NERAASA 2/25-29/22 in person in Pittsburgh 

2. Attended the Area Quarterly Meeting in person. 

3. Attended Greater Phila. Grapevine Committee meeting 3/03/22 virtually 

4. Attended the in-person Pre-Conference Sharing in West Chester on 3/19/22 and sat on the 

Subcommittee for Public Information. 

5. Attend the planning meeting for the Grapevine Workshop Committee meeting 4/22/22 

a. They are planning a workshop for June 25, 2022.  More in formation to come. 

In service, 

Diane M.  

ADCM 

 

 


